

Be Thankful.

SUZETTE**BOULAIS**

DESIGNS Stylishly Simple. A monthly enewsletter promoting

SUZETTE BOULAIS DESIGNS

at www.SuzetteBoulais.com Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com

It time to start planning your holiday greeting cards





To the left is a holiday notecard I designed with the Star of Bethlehem shining over the City of Peoria. To the right is one of my festive, hand-painted notecards with swishes of red and green mixed with hints of silver and gold. If you would like to order some of my original, one of a kind holiday greeting cards for that special one of a kind person in your life, contact me at Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com. Throughout November, all notecards are on sale for \$1.50 a piece.

Be a Blockhead!

BUILD THE BLCK!

As a firm believer that arts and cultural activities are strong economic drivers in the Peoria area, I have lent my support to the Build The Block Campaign. I invite you to "Be a Blockhead!" by supporting and donating to the Riverfront Museum project, too, through www.BuildTheBlock.org.

Playing around with Peoria logos





Peoria, Illinois, will soon have a new logo, thanks to the efforts of Peoria ad firm, Converse Marketing. While an entirely new image may enhance the branding of our city, I enjoyed creating a stylized version of our present Indian head logo and sent it to PJStar.com during a callout for logo designs from local residents. To the left is another Peoria logo I've printed on t-shirts that are now on sale at Beck's Florist on Lake Street in Peoria.

If you are looking to update or stylize an existing logo, I'd welcome an opportunity to provide you with some updated images. Let me know if I can be of help. You can email me at Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com.